
Wednesday 27th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

In Year 1 we are completing Play Projects in the afternoons.  This entails us to learn our non-core 

curriculum through play.  We need your help! Part of our play projects unit is junk modelling.  In 



junk modelling the children will be creating whatever their imagination tells them to make. We 

are in desperate need of ‘junk’ to model. This can be:

 Egg cartons
 Card board boxes (big and small)
 Fabric 
 Plastic bottles
 Plastic lids 
 Newspaper 
 Card
 Bottle tops
 Lolly sticks
 Cardboard tubes (from kitchen rolls)

If you have any of these items, please drop them off to your class teacher.  We will be needing 

these items throughout the year so please keep delivering to us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely

Miss Demenezes, Mrs Cassel & Mr Birgand-Camps

Year 1 Team


